
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Taylor. Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mrs Gough & Miss Hunter. 
 

  
         

Reception Fundraising &  
Rainbow colours non-uniform day  

 
What an amazing colourful day we have had 

today throughout school, raising funds for the 

Rainbow Ward at Wigan Infirmary!  Your kind 

donations totaled £406.25 and this will be 

added to the absolutely magnificent sum of 

£1045.05 which was raised last week by our 

Reception children in sponsorship for 

completing their 5K. £1451.30 in total! Just 

amazing! Thank you so much for your kind 

generosity! 

    

 
 

PTFA Pizza & Film Night 
This week your child will have brought home a 

flyer inviting them to our PTFA Pizza & Film 

Night to be held after school on Wednesday 

22nd May from 3.15 pm to 5.30 pm. 

If your child would like to attend, please 

return your reply form and money to school 

by Tuesday 14th May at the latest so that 

the PTFA can place the order for refreshments.  

Unfortunately, any requests received after this 

date cannot be accommodated. 

 

 
 

Scooters/Bikes 
For health and safety reasons, please remind 

your child not to ride their bike or scooter on 

the school premises. Thank you. 

 

 
 

Reception & Y6 Class Photos 
A reminder that Tempest Photography will be 

in school on Monday 20th May to take class 

photos of Reception and Year 6. 

 
 

Year 6 Reward Trip 
We are looking forward to our Year 6 reward 

trip to Hollywood Bowl and Vue Cinema at 

Middlebrook next Friday (17th May).  Please 

could you make your payment on ParentPay 

by this Monday (13th May).  Thank you to 

those who have already paid. 

 

 
Sunny weather 

A reminder that all children including 

Fledglings should bring in a sun hat (with their 

name in) and also please remember to apply 

all day protection sun cream before they come 

to school/nursery. 

 

Fledglings Nursery 
Please ensure your child wears appropriate 

footwear when attending nursery (no crocs or 

slip-on footwear).  Thank you. 

 

School Dinners 

We will be on Week 1 next week; the menu is 

available to view here:  

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/serve_file

/24153051 

 

Class Attendance 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is Y1D with 97.2% and for KS2 

it’s Y4Hu with 100%.  Fantastic Y4Hu!  

 

REMINDER - UPCOMING EVENTS 
Monday 13th May – Y6 SATS week (Mon-

Thurs). 

Tuesday 14th May – Last date to request a 

place on the PTFA Pizza and Film night. 

Friday 17th May – Y6 Reward Trip to Vue 

Cinema and Hollywood Bowl. 

Monday 20th May – Reception and Year 6 

Class Photos. 

Tuesday 21st May – Y6 trip to the Lowry 
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